Getting Right with the Library! 
· All library books due by Nov. 20 should be turned in before finals.  Fines should also be paid.  
· Now (before Dec. 8) is the best time to do so, before the library publishes a list of students with overdues.  

· Remember, you can see your check-outs by going to the library web page.  

